
July 18, 2022 

James Warta 

Director of Government Affairs 

Consolidated Communications 

Commission 

Docket No: 2022-126 

Office of Commission Clerk, 

FILED 7/19/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04801-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Florida Public Service 

Office of Commission Clerk 

Tallahassee, Florida 

Please accept this correspondence to withdraw the submitted Interconnection Agreement 
between Consolidated Communication od Florida and ONVOY. 

Should there be any issues with this filing that will not meet the requirements of the Office 
of the Commission Clerk, Florida Public Service Commission, please contact me at your 
convenience. 

My contact information is: 

James R. Warta 

Director of Government Affairs 

Consolidated Communications 

lames.warta@consolidated.com 

484-402-8706 

Thank you for your time. 

/s/ James R. Warta 

mailto:James.warta@consolidated.com



